Rancho Bernardo History Museum
Veterans

Wall of Honor

e

Thank you for the use of this photograph and sharing your memories with us. You can submit a
photograph of yourself or a loved one who has lived in the Rancho Bernardo general area.
Photographs 4” x 6” or larger are preferred. They can be b/w or color, even from a book.

Please complete the information below and give this form, with photograph, to the person on duty.

Name:

Branch of service The years you served to

Your unit/ship/department etc

The location where this photo was taken Year

Other comments

I, do hereby give the Rancho Bernardo History Museum

permission to use the photo for historical preservation and exhibit purposes including the
Wall of Honor .

Signature Date
Contact information: Tel # email
Do you want the photograph returned? No __ Yes . If yes, please provide ship to address

Bring this form and your photo to the Museum, or if you prefer you may mail them to
Fred Gahm, 17794 Cabela Dr., San Diego, CA 92127 760 900-4277
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